Mogden Notification

18th April 2024

Dear Residents,

We are aware of an elevated odour that is impacting the south side of the works, this is due to a broken odour control unit pipe. The site mechanical team have affected and secured a temporary rubber-collar brace around the affected pipework to limit odour released. We are now seeking a long term solution as soon as possible.

How will this impact me?

You may experience increased levels of odour at this time.

What are we doing?

We have now engaged a temporary repair, we continue to have odour suppressant units on site to help mitigate the odour where possible and the teams are monitoring the situation.

Area:

The south west of the works will be the most impacted, Whitton Dene and surrounding roads although depending on wind direction this may change.



Kind regards, The Mogden Management Team

Mogden Notification

9th April 2024

Dear Residents,

We are wanting to alert you to an issue found on a pipe to OCU (Odour Control Unit) 12 which may mean there is a slightly elevated odour. The work to fix this is currently being scoped and assessed and as soon as we have a date for this we will update.

How will this affect me?

There will be an increased odour on the site due to a split in the pipework and the liquor spill.

What are we doing?

We are replacing the pipework to the OCU. We will have odour suppressant units at the location to try and keep any odours escaping to a minimum. Our day operations team will also be hosing down the area routinely to reduce the spill build up. We are working as quickly as possible to get this issue resolved.

Area:

The area with the red dot will be the most impacted, the most impacted residential area will be Whitton Dene, Mogden Lane, Hall Road but dependant on weather conditions other areas around the site may experience higher than normal odour.



Kind regards, The Mogden Management Team

Mogden Notification

8th April 2024

Dear Residents,

We are wanting to alert you to some essential work we are doing on E Battery FSTs which may mean there is a slightly elevated odour. The work will be carried out from the 15th April 2024 and completed by the 30th April 2024, this work is ongoing and we will aim to alert you

How will this affect me?

There will be an increased odour on the site due to there being bridges out of service, we do have the scum pumps running and hoses set up to these tanks to reduce the scum build up.

What are we doing?

We are replacing the centre bearing on one of the bridges and a gearbox on the other. We will have odour suppressant units at the location to try and keep any odours escaping to a minimum.

Area:

The areas with the red dots will be the most impacted, the most impacted residential area will be Whitton Dene and Hall Road but dependant on weather conditions other areas around the site may experience higher than normal odour.



Kind regards, The Mogden Management Team